
REDINGTON FROGNAL 

N E I G H BO U R H O O D  F O R U M  

 

30,October, 2022  

 

 

Dear Mr. Dempsey, 

Application 2022/2880/P:  194-196 Finchley Road – objection 

The Neighbourhood Forum would like to draw attention to Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Plan 

policy FR:  Finchley Road Traditional Shopfronts.  The proposal is not compliant with this policy. 

 

The installation of a traditional (Victorian) timber shopfront, in accordance with the policy, would be 

welcomed, however.. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Secretary 

 

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum 

 

 

 

REDINGTON FROGNAL 

N E I G H BO U R H O O D  F O R U M  

 


